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   BOARD OF HEALTH MEETING
July 28, 2022

Board Member, Elaine Byrne opened the meeting at 2:00 p.m. Present were, Board Member, Ginny King, and Health Director, Deborah Rogers.  Health Inspector, Virginia Bacon and Chair, Steve Fram absent.


281 High Road – Robert Grasso requested the following variances: 1.) Reduction in groundwater separation to bottom of S.A.S. from 4’ required to 2’ provided with Presby Treatment System.  2.) Percolation test required in proposed S.A.S. area to soil lab analysis.  Motion was made by Ginny King to accept the variances as submitted, Seconded by Elaine Byrne, and voted unanimously.   

33 Spring Hill Road - Robert Grasso is requesting the following variances: 1.)Reduction in groundwater separation to bottom of S.A.S. from 4’ required to 3’ provided with Presby Treatment System.  2.) Percolation test required in proposed S.A.S. area to soil lab analysis.  Motion was made by Ginny King to accept the variances as submitted. It was recommended that the private drinking well be test, the motion was seconded by Elaine Byrne, and voted unanimously.   

Health Director’s Report:  The Health Director, Deborah Rogers updated the Board, The Health Director and Health Inspector have been busy with Septic Inspections, Food Inspections, and Soil Testing.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Both hoarding situations have been resolved. One of the housing issues will be re-inspected this fall. 


Next Board of Health meeting 8/18/2022

Meeting Adjourned at 2:27 p.m.

Respectively submitted,
Deborah Rogers
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